Wendover CE Junior
School Bank

Dear Pupil

Maybe you want to buy a new computer game, a book, or just have some spending
money for when you next visit your favourite shop? It always helps to have some money
saved up, and Wendover CE Junior School is working with Harpenden Building Society to
help you learn more about:

a Saving

° Running your own account

o Paying money in and taking money out
- Checking how much you have

h

You only need £1 to start, and we will send you a passbook which shm& exacw how
much you have. Twice a year we add interest - that's extra money as a saving
which goes into your account. f, f:{‘
The School Bank is open between 12.10-12.40pm each Thuﬁay, or \ﬁf your
local Harpenden Building Society branch. Full details of our Young Sav CIub Account
can be found at www.harpendenbs.co.uk/savings-young-savers.asp y
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Wendover CE Junior

School Bank

Information for parents about the School Bank
Harpenden Building Society is your local building society, and we support the School
Bank initiative to give something back to the community.

We believe that teaching children the value of managing their money is a valuable skill,
because it helps them to develop personal responsibility.

The School Bank is open to all pupils who wish to begin a savings account and develop
the routine of reqularly saving and tracking their money.

We welcome questions or suggestions; please contact us at

Harpenden Building Society
3 Icknield Court

Back Street
Wendover
Buckinghamshire
HP22 6EB
Telephone 01296 623595
Fax 01296 696680
Email enquiries@harpendenbs.co.uk
Head Office
Mardall House, 9-11 Vaughan Road, Harpenden,
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